Union Hill Independent School District

2197 FM 2088 Gilmer, TX 75644 Telephone (903) 762-2140 Fax (903) 762-6845 Dr. Troy Batts, Superintendent

August 4, 2020

Dear Parents and Students,

The 2020-2021 school year will be a challenging year for all those involved in the school system. The guidelines from the state change weekly. Union Hill ISD intends to be fully prepared for a safe and practical learning experience for all of our students and staff. In order to allow ample time for the development of online curriculum and the delivery of PPE and technology supplies from the state, Union Hill ISD will move the first day of instruction to **August 31, 2020**.

Union Hill ISD will release its school protocol for operations during the COVID-19 pandemic on Wednesday, August 5, 2020. This protocol will include guidelines to be followed during the operation of school.

If you have any questions of concerns please feel free to call or email me.

Sincerely,

Troy Batts
Superintendent
Union Hill ISD
(940)867-3522
battst@uhisd.com